
 

7-27-2020   E-Learning Survey 

 

 

Hello Lake Forest Parents,  
 
As we continue to plan for returning with e-learning we need you to complete a 
new, short survey located on the school’s website at 
lakeforest.browardschools.com.  
It addresses family needs for online teaching times. We need this information no 
later than noon on Wed. 
 

Thank you.  
 
 
Por favor, ir a nuestro sitio de web para llenar un nuevo questionario.  Gracias! 


